
  
 

  
26th November 2021 
 
 
Deputy Pa Daly 
Dáil Éireann    
Leinster House 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 
PQ 54045/21 To ask the Minister for Health the number of orthopaedic beds 
designated for pelvic fractures in each of the seven hospital groups in each of the 
years 2016 to 2021, in tabular form; and if he will make a statement on the matter.  
 
 
Dear Deputy Daly,  
 
The Health Service Executive has been requested to reply directly to you in the context 
of the above Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for Health 
for response.  
 
While the seven hospital groups have hospitals which provide orthopaedic procedures 
there are no beds designated for pelvic fractures specifically. 
 

 
 
 

 
I trust that this answers your question. 
 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
___________________________ 
Angela Fitzgerald 
Deputy National Director 
Acute Operations 
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